
 Tuesday 15th July 2025 

 Dear Parents / Caregivers 

 You  are  invited  to  attend  a  special  “Information  Evening”  being  held  in  Room  7  at  Parua  Bay 
 School  on  Tuesday  5th  August  ,  starting  at  5:30  p.m.  It  is  coming  up  to  that  time  of  year  when 
 parents  make  important  decisions  about  where  to  send  their  children  to  school  for  their 
 intermediate  years.  Parua  Bay  School  is  a  full  Primary  school  (Year  0-8),  and  we  are  extremely 
 proud  of  the  achievements  and  successes  of  our  intermediate  students.  The  purpose  of  this 
 evening  is  to  highlight  what  Parua  Bay  School  has  to  offer  students  in  Years  7  &  8  and  answer 
 any questions you may have. 

 The evening will last no longer than an hour and is open to all parents of Year 6 students. 

 Please  sign  and  return  the  slip  below  by  Friday  1st  August  ,  even  if  you  are  not  intending  to 
 attend  the  meeting,  as  this  will  provide  an  indication  of  your  intentions.  I  look  forward  to  seeing 
 you at the “Information Evening”. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 Mark Ashcroft 
 Principal - Parua Bay School 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Year 7/8 Information Evening –  Tuesday 5th August 

 Please fill in appropriately and return to your class teacher or the office by  Friday 1st August 

 Student’s Name(s):  Year 6 

 Parents’ Names: 

 I will be coming to the Information Evening on Tuesday 5th August   Yes  /  No 

 Please indicate your current intentions for your child(ren)’s education in 2026 

 My child(ren)  WILL  be returning to Parua Bay School  in 2026 

 My child(ren)  WILL NOT  be returning to Parua Bay School  in 2026 

 I am  UNSURE  if my child(ren) will be returning to  Parua Bay School in 2026 

 Signed:   …………………………………                Date:  …………………………… 


